

P.O. Box 5035 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

December 19, 2018

P. McKague

Director, Strategic Communications and Community Engagement

I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on December 18, 2018 resolved:

That, the following actions be taken with respect to the 1st Report of the Advisory Committee on the Environment, from its meeting held on December 5, 2018:

- the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to have a representative of the Communications Department attend the January or February 2019 meeting of the Advisory Committee on the Environment (ACE) in order to review and demonstrate how the following environmental topics and city programs that relate to these topics are being communicated via the City of London website, as well as through other City of London communication vehicles:
- Pollinator Programs;
- Urban Agriculture Strategy;
- Resilience/Climate Change Preparation; and,
- Toilets Are Not Garbage Cans;

it being noted that these are all topics that the ACE has had an interest in during its term; and,

b) clauses 1.1, 2.1, 4.1 to 4.3, inclusive, 6.2 and 6.3, BE RECEIVED for information. (5.2/1/PEC)

C. Saunders City Clerk

/lm

Chair and Members of the Advisory Committee on the Environment CC.